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Japan, report 2000  

The officers of the national branch, June 1999 through April 2002, are:  

President:    Masakata Kanazawa 

Vice-President:    Hiroko Kishimoto (who also works on the homepage) 

Secretary:    Yo Akioka (works on committee meetings) 

Treasurer:    Yasuko Todo (works as treasurer and for membership) 

Members at large:    Hitoshi Matsushita and Shun'ichi Teshirogi (both work on study meetings) 

Midori Sato (help for homepage and treasurer) Mariko Teramoto and Yumiko Hasegawa (who 

work for Newsletter) 

The officers' names and their e-mail addresses are listed on our homepage. The programs of the 

Japanese National Branch of IAML consist of: 

 Committee meetings 3 times a year,  

 Study meetings 2-3 times a year,  

 the Newsletter 3 issues a year,  

 a General Assembly once a year in the spring or early summer, and, of course,  

 revisions to the homepage, which occur constantly. 

 


